
 
1843 – 32nd ST SW, Medicine Hat, Alberta, T1B 3N9 

Ph: (403) 526-9172 
 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION         17 Aug 2021 

 

MD of Pincher Creek – Hamlet of Beaver Mines Potable Water Distribution & Wastewater 

Collection                        
 

This notice is to inform you that we will begin construction on the above noted project.   Currently our mobilization 

and setup dates are 19-27 August. We will begin mulching on 23-24 August 2021 in areas as aper map below.  

Hydrovacing and direction drilling will commence 30 August until 03 September 2021 which will limit access to 

the park. Personnel will be on site to address any questions that may arise.   

 

 

 
 

If you require any further information, please contact one of our representatives: 

 

Mark Rowinski    Mike Cole, P.Eng   Tanis Bakalar 

403-866-2233     587-691-2111    403-977-5858 

Superintendent    Project Manager   Safety 

 

Thank you for your assistance, we look forward to working with you on this project.  


